
Police Scotland ward update noted. 
 
6 There was heard a report by Inspector Iain Sibbald, Police Scotland, advising 
the Partnership  

 
(1) of the national Policing Vision 2030, which would be a revised vision for 

policing in the UK, with more information to be found at Policing Vision 2030;   
 

(2) that statistics for reported incidents had decreased, however the number of 
crimes recorded had increased due to shoplifting and that plain clothed 
officers had assisted to address this issue; 
 

(3) that an offender had been identified, following several commercial property 
incidents on Byres Road; 
 

(4) that road safety engagement within Car Free School Zone areas continued 
and illegal parking monitored around school premises; 
 

(5) that reports of all suspicious activity should be reported to Police Scotland by 
calling 101 or via Crimestoppers at 0800 555111; and 
 

(6) that there had been no concerns/incidents raised at Kelvingrove Park. 
 
After consideration, the Partnership  
 
(a) noted the report and thanked Inspector Sibbald for the update and all the work 

carried out by Police Scotland within the ward; and 
 

(b) raised concerns that were addressed by Inspector Sibbald. 
 

 

https://www.npcc.police.uk/publications/policing-vision-2030/

